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Committee will be discussing this as well. CAP had hoped this year to establish a direction for 

moving forward with the STEM position but was unable to do so.  In addition to CAP’s work on 

the engineering conversations, the CAP chair’s unexpected illness constrained the Committee at 

a moment when other obligations took precedence.  CAP expects to send a request for proposals 

in the Fall when we will gain the wisdom of three new members.   

 

After we sent the CAP Report to the faculty, CAP met with Haverford’s Educational Policy 

Committee.  Although it has been our practice to meet at least annually with the Chair of the 

EPC, this year we met with two members of the committee and with the Haverford College 

Provost.  Each committee reported on the requests it received and the decisions it made (EPC 

had not yet made its decisions).  CAP impressed upon the HC Provost and the EPC how critical 

it was to move ahead expeditiously with Memoranda of Understanding regarding the proposed 
Bi-College Environmental Studies Department and Major.  We look forward to continuing our 

cooperation with Haverford and the EPC in the future. 


